Exciting Announcement from PHS Library: Get Ready for I Love to Read Month!



Dear PHS Students,

Get ready to embark on an extraordinary journey at the PHS Library for I Love to Read month this February! We're thrilled to announce a variety of opportunities for you to immerse yourself in the world of books and reading, with fantastic prizes awaiting those who participate.

Here's what you can look forward to:

- Earn Tickets for Prizes: Throughout the month, seize opportunities to earn tickets for a chance to win fabulous prizes!
- Weekly Drawings: Exciting weekly drawings await, offering more chances to win awesome rewards!
- Y Grand Prize Drawing: Don't miss our grand prize drawing at the end of the month for the chance to win something truly special!
- Engaging Activities: Dive into a variety of activities designed to spark your love for reading, including:
  - Book Club
  - Battle of the Books
  - Book Challenge
  - Book Mark Making
  - Press Your Own Pins
  - Scavenger Hunt Lock Box Activity
  - Fan Art Contest
- Earn Tickets by Participating: Every activity you engage in earns you tickets for the prize drawings!
- 📚 Utilize the Library: Remember, simply using the library also earns you tickets, so make the most of our resources and services!

Stay tuned for more details as we unveil the full schedule of events and activities for I Love to Read month. Happy reading! Mrs. Ellis and Mrs. Calahan